TRAFFIC SAFETY COMMITTEE FOLLOW UP AND RECOMMENDATINS

Wednesday November 20™", 2024, Meeting

TC-24-25 - Andrew Weinstein requests the installation of a crosswalk at Hidden Springs Rd
at Carriage Way.

Discussion: The requesting resident noted they cross Hidden Springs at Carriage Way to
go to a park on the other side. They are requesting a crosswalk be installed. They noted
the curbs are already in place and suggested lines be painted to create the crosswalk.

They also suggested a crosswalk with a flashing beacon to alert drivers who cannot see
them.

Response: Sight visibility and road geometry do not support this being a safe place to
cross. Ped volume also does not support need.

Staff action/Reports: No staff action performed in the field.

TSC RECOMMENDATIONS:

The Traffic Safety Committee recommends crossing at the marked crosswalk at Santa
Anita/Hidden Springs intersection. No further action is recommended.
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